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The school's newsletter is now
available to read in Urdu, Bengali,

and Polish.
You can find these on the school

website

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk

We hope you had a great weekend!We hope you had a great weekend!
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If you would like to share any news on the newsletter, you
can email photos etc. to 

newsletter@holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk
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We’ve registered Georgia Fourie Butterfly
Fund with #easyfundraising, which means

over 7,000 brands will now donate to us for
FREE every time you use #easyfundraising to

shop with them.
These donations will help SO MUCH, so

please sign up to support us – it’s completely
FREE and doesn’t take long.

We are so very proud of Anabaya
 for her amazing walking.  She has been
working extremely hard and the effort  

is clearly paying off.

Well Done Anabaya!
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What an amazing experience our children
have had at Bendrigg Lodge.

It looks like everyone including the staff  
loved the adventure!

Well Done to all the staff and children!

A special thank you to all the staff at
Bendrigg Lodge for making the experience a

truly enjoyable one.

Visit our fb page to see
more photos.

 Well Done to Logan for working
very hard in all his lessons last

week.
Keep up the good work Logan!

We are very proud of you! 

 

Rebecca's Class have been learning all about Brazil
in Geography. They have been learning lots of

interesting facts and information about the country
and decided to go and visit.

 Together they planned what they would need to
pack for the trip and experienced what it would be

like to visit an airport.

It looks like they had a great time!

We hope you had a lovely flight! 



STAFF

HOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVEHOLLY GROVE
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Aisling’s Class - Harvey

Katie’s Class – Isla

Samantha’s Class – Ariz

Rebecca’s Class - Zulekha

Laura’s Class – Archie

Danielle/Connor’s Class – Everyone

Julie’s Class - Jacob

 Michael’s Class - Aadam

Courtney’s Class -Logan
l

Josh’s Class– Archie

  Alex’s Class - Rehaan

Libby’s Class - Samuel

You can access all our policies and our
privacy notices on the school website.

www.holly-grove.lancs.sch.uk 

CHILDREN

STAFF TRAINING
Wednesday 15th May

Monday 2oth  May          Blackpool Residential

Tuesday 21st May            Nibble and Natter

Friday 24th May             School closes for
                             half term

3pm - 4:30pm

Ollie.L
Albie

Hussain.N

Sharon.A

We are still collecting unused bag straps for
our PECS books and are collecting bottles for
raffle prizes at our upcoming Butterfly Ball.

Any donations will be much appreciated.

Thank you for your continued support!

Physio Training

Monday 13-19th May          Mental Health Week

https://members.phonicstracker.com/reporting/phonemes
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